
I am a Portland native. It is incredible what has happened to Oregon, and especially Portland since the 
passage of Ballot measure 110.  I was recently in downtown, waiting in my car for an appointment. The 
seedy characters, just hanging out was scary. 
The homeless and grafitti problem has turned our beautiful city into something to be ashamed of.  It is 
my opinion that BM 110 has in fact invited the druggies to Oregon. If you take a census of the homeless 
population, I’ll be 80% are not Oregonians  I urge swift and decisive action to overturn this law and urge 
law enforcement and the lax DA to take a hard stand. 
Thanks for reading. 
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